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13 December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

‘Hot Chocolate and Board Games’ Rewards Afternoon – Monday 18 December 2023 

To celebrate the fantastic start that Year 7 have made to their life at Tolworth Girls’ School          
& Sixth Form we will be holding a celebratory ‘Hot Chocolate and Board Games’ afternoon on 
Monday 18 December 2023.  Your daughter may bring in any board or card games they like to play 
to school.  Throughout Period 5 and tutorial the students will have the opportunity to play these 
games with their peers and have a hot chocolate. 

Please encourage your daughter to bring a game in on this day.  We cannot accept responsibility for 
any broken or lost pieces.  Therefore, expensive electronic devices (Nintendo Switch, hand-held 
consoles, etc) are not allowed and we advise students not to bring in any games that are 
particularly precious or that have very small pieces which may get lost.  Games such as Uno, 
Headbands, Dobble and 5 Second Rule are recommended. 

Students can put their board/card games in their locker or in their form room until they are needed 
for Period 5. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr S Garnham 
Head of Year 7 

 

 


